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Good morning Terri – are you able to add this email to the agenda?  If not, this can wait
until June 27th.
 
Thanks!
 
Magda Badura
Manager of Corporate Services - Treasurer
Municipality of West Elgin
22413 Hoskins Line
Rodney ON N0L 2C0

 519.785.0560 ext. 221
 519.319.2312
 mbadura@westelgin.net

www.westelgin.net

 
 
 
From: Karina Sarkis <karina.sarkis@intact.net> On Behalf Of Intact Foundation
Sent: Monday, June 9, 2025 6:59 PM
To: Magda Badura <mbadura@westelgin.net>; Robin Greenall <rgreenall@westelgin.net>
Subject: Municipal Climate Resiliency Grant Decision
 

Dear Magda and Robin,
 
Thank you for your Municipal Climate Resiliency Grant application. We are writing to inform
you about the status of your application.
 
Firstly, we want to extend our sincere gratitude for your interest in this grant program and
for the time and effort you invested in your application. The enthusiasm and commitment
demonstrated by applicants like you are crucial to our shared mission of building climate-
resilient communities.
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The Intact Foundation received a high volume of exceptional applications, and after a
thorough review process, we regret to inform you that your application was not selected for
funding at this time. The selection process was highly competitive, with many outstanding
proposals that made our decision-making process exceptionally challenging.   We would
like to acknowledge the importance of your work and the valuable contributions you are
making to climate resiliency efforts.
 
Your project was particularly interesting and demonstrated a strong potential for impact and
we greatly appreciate you reaching out to our team and the collaborative spirit you brought
to the application process.
 
We do encourage you to continue pursuing your initiatives and hope you will consider
applying for future grant opportunities. Additionally, we would like to invite you to stay
connected with us and continue to be an advocate for climate resiliency by participating in
our workshops, webinars, and other events, and stay informed about upcoming
collaboration opportunities. We will be sure to advise you of any future funding
opportunities before they are made public.
 
Once again, thank you for your application and for your commitment to building a more
climate-resilient future. We look forward to the possibility of collaborating with you in the
future and are excited about the potential impact of your continued efforts.
 
Warm regards,
Karina
 
Karina Sarkis
Advisor, Social Impact
Conseillère, Empreinte sociale
Intact Financial Corporation, Intact Corporation financière
2020 Robert-Bourassa
Montréal (Québec) H3A 2A5
karina.sarkis@intact.net
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